Today’s WS] reports that professional stock analysts employed by brokerage firms are up to
their old sunny ways. These “sell-side” analysts came under fire in 2002 for rendering
falsely optimistic trading recommendations. Congressional hearings revealed that during
the late 1990s, analysts’ “buy” recommendations outnumbered “sell” recommendations by
nearly 100 to one.

Read the full piece here.
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